

August 2023

Dear Families,

We are so excited to welcome you to second grade! We hope that you have had a restful and fun summer, and are looking forward to coming back to school as much as we are. Our class is room 26.

We will send more information once school starts, but in the meantime, you can find our supply list on the Overlook website. It's also important to continue to read and even be ready to talk about some of your favorite books the first weeks of school.

We have snack time every day, so please bring a healthy snack and maybe even a water bottle. Parents, please make sure your child knows what is for snack and what is for lunch the first day! It helps the day run smoothly.

Enjoy the rest of the summer and will see you on September 6th!

From,

Mrs. Melious & Mrs. Mussig